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Public Notice of Election

Notice is hereby given that the City of North Salt Lake will hold a RAP tax reauthorization
election in conjunction with the General Election to be held on Tuesday, November 7, 2017, for
the purpose of submitting to the eligible voters of North Salt Lake the following Ballot
Proposition:
OFFICIAL BALLOT PROPOSITION FOR THE
CITY OF NORTH SALT LAKE, UTAH
RAP TAX REAUTHORIZATION ELECTION
NOVEMBER 7, 2017

Shall the City Council of the City of North Salt Lake, Utah, adopt an ordinance
reauthorizing a one-tenth of one percent (0.10%) local sales and use tax to fund the
following specific projects:

a. Retirement of a previously-issued bond used for the construction of Legacy Park
and Tunnel Springs Park;
b. Recreation, arts and park projects as adopted in the General Plan.

FOR THE RE-AUTHORIZATION OF THE RAP TAX O
AGAINST THE RE-AUTHORIZATION OF THE RAP TAX O

Registered voters who wish to prepare an argument for or against a ballot proposition shall file a
request with the election officer at least 65 days before the election at which the ballot
proposition is to be voted on. UCA 20A-7-402(3)(d).

The voting process for the RAP Tax Ballot Proposition will be the same as the voting process for
the General Election and is as follows: Registered voters of Davis County and all cities within
Davis County will be mailed Vote by Mail ballots 21 days before election day UCA 20A-3-
305(1)(b). For information about alternate forms of voting, voters may contact the Davis County
Clerk/Auditor's Office, Room 104, 61 South Main Street, Farmington, Utah, or at (801) 451-
3589 or daviscountyutah.gov. For more information, you may also contact the City Recorder,
Linda Horrocks, 10 East Center Street, North Salt Lake, UT at (801) 335-8709 or
lindah@nslcity.org or visit the City Website at www.nslcity.org.

Linda D. Horrocks, CMC
City Recorder

Notice of Posting:

I, the duly appointed City Recorder for the City of North Salt Lake, hereby certify that the
foregoing agenda was posted on the Utah Public Notice website, at city hall, and sent to the
required newspapers this 30th day of August, 2017,

Dateld tiis 30th day of August, 2017.
/




